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To whom it concerns.  
 
I would like to stay as a resident of Lilyfield  the lack of concern and lateness in opening the 
parklands is more than frustrating.  
This is no urgency to hand something back to the public which is for all to share.  
Also the lack of information as why it took so long.  
My feeling is the builders are doing evertthing they can to minimise financial loss at the expense 
of the community.  
It’s no wonder there is so much anger towards the government and the big companies who built 
this.  
 

 
 




